
Did you or your children attend 
or have you worked at  

Forth Primary School 

??? 
Forth Primary School will be celebrating a significant milestone in its history with our 

150th Year Sesquicentenary celebrations. 
 

Three events have been planned.  The main event for the public will be the  reunion 
type ‘Soiree’ event and there will also be a school assembly for current students and 
special guests and also a family BBQ for all interested. 
 

  Saturday 1st July  -  Adult only event. 

   4.30 to 7.00pm  
       This will be held at the school with nibbles and        
       soft drinks provided (BYO Alcohol). 

 

The local history group in conjunction with the school will be displaying memorabilia and          
souvenirs and tours of the school will also be available. 
 

Sunday 2nd July         
  12.00 to 2.00pm  
     This event will also be held at the school     
     (weather permitting).   
 

      Barbeques will be supplied.   
      Please BYO your own food and drinks. 
 

Please contact the school on: 
Ph.      64282282   
Email  forth.primary@education.tas.gov.au  
Please contact us for  information or to RSVP for the Soiree event,  as numbers will be capped. 
Information and RSVP also available on our Forth Primary School FACEBOOK page. 
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